
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
TUESDAY, MARCH 11, 2014 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Vice-Chairman Charles C. Woodard, Selectman Leonard A. 
Simon and Town Manager Maureen G. Valente  
 
Absent:  Selectman Robert C. Haarde 
 
The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at 7:00 
p.m. in the Flynn Building, Thompson Conference Room, 278 Old Sudbury Road. 
 
Town Manager Valente summarized the history of the efforts to arrive at an agreement for Sudbury to sell 
its interest in the inter-municipal agreement building and property of the Septage Facility to Wayland.  
Wayland is interested in getting control of the land so that they may sell the land for a housing 
development.  After questions and discussion among the Board members, they agreed to hold on the 
position previously negotiated and agreed upon between the two Boards of Selectmen last year.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.   

 

        Attest, 

 

        ____________________________ 

Maureen G. Valente 
Town Manager-Clerk 

 

 


